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Ballweg Legislation Signed Into Law 
 

Madison… Representative Joan Ballweg (R-Markesan) and Senator Devin LeMahieu (R-Oostburg) 

authored a bill that would clarify the five-day grace period for receipt of real and personal property 

taxes. Under current law, a five-day grace period is allowed but there have been differing opinions on 

what it means when the end of the grace period lands on a weekend.  

 

“My office was contacted by county treasures seeking guidance on how to enforce this grace period,” 

said Ballweg. “I am happy this bill provides a simple fix that will bring clarity and uniformity across our 

state.” 

Follow the 41st Assembly District by liking the Wisconsin State Representative Joan Ballweg Facebook 

page (www.facebook.com/WIRepBallweg). 
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